
Minutes 
Milford Animal Shelter Commission 

December 19, 2006 
664 East Broadway, Milford Ct. 06460 

 
Members present                                                   Also present 
Stella Donenfeld, Chairman                                  Pat Liptak, Director                                                                
Sarah Nierenberg                                                  Laurie Cooper, Volunteer Coordinator 
Ed Leuchtner 
Marilyn Blake 
 
Meeting brought to order at 12:30 
 
Disposition of minutes: Motion made by Commissioner Nierenberg, seconded by 
Commissioner Blake to accept the minutes as presented. Motion carried. 
 
Wardens report: Motion to accept the Wardens report made by Commissioner Blaker and 
seconded by Commissioner Nierenberg. Discussion followed. Motion carried. 
 
Department Report: 
 
Pat relayed to commission that when they were building the roofs on the kennels outside 
they were on the last one when a city employee from another department saw Rick and 2 
volunteers nailing shingles on. They went back to Bruce and Pat got a call from the union 
that we were to cease and desist. Which we have done. We now have to put all reqs. For 
work through PW and the small things sometimes get don and the large projects don’t. 
 
Commission report:  Stella will call Jenn Dunn on her commissioner status. 
 
Old Business:  

a.Volunteer update:  
Even though the weather is getting colder we have a steady group of dedicated 
volunteers to alleviate our workload and socialize the dogs. 
Pat requested that no dogs get treats unless supervised by a staff member. 
Volunteers tend to overdo it because they feel sorry for the animal and then they 
get diarrhea. 
The commission requested that all visitors be accompanied to the kennels by a 
staff member. 

 
          b.Pound Pooches treasures report.none 
 
          c. Pictures with Santa: 
             Best ever we did learn that a lot of craft items don’t seem to  
          
Meeting Adjourned at 1405 hours.  



Next meeting January 9, 2007 
 

Happy New Year 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Pat Liptak 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                   


